
Yarrabah

Early Education 

Program 

Bunnings BBQ 

Saturday 19th June 

The early education staff will be holding a Bunnings BBQ at 

Mentone Bunnings next Saturday 19th June between 9am – 

5pm. 

Address: Nepean Highway Mentone 

The funds raised will help to provide additional playground 

equipment for the early education program.  

We are forever grateful for the support you provide to our 

students, our school and the programs we offer.  Enjoying the swing

We are looking for donations of:- 

• Cans of drink

• Frozen sliced onions

• Sausages- thin beef

Donations can be dropped off at reception or by 

contacting Alison Bortoli 

We hope to see you pop in on the day for a sausage, and 

a friendly hello. 

Alison Bortoli     No play on a rainy day

Learning Specialist- Yarrabah School 


